
August 2024

Hello Caitlin,

We hope you're enjoying this beautiful Maine summer! As we march closer to
fall, please remember that our fall sailing schedule begins the first week of
September and will be posted in the coming weeks.

If you are looking for a fun job to close out your summer and run through this
fall, click here! Our ticket office needs friendly and dedicated individuals to help
ensure smooth sailing for our passengers during the busy season. And
speaking of tickets, tickets remain for this year's summer concert series, but
they're going fast! Details can be found below.

Thank you for your continued support!

Fall Schedule Change

Monday, September 2nd, is the final day of our
summer schedule. Our fall sailing schedule goes into
effect on Tuesday, September 3rd.

The schedule will be found here on our website.

Labor Day Reminder

Due to staffing levels in the Ticket Office and Freight
Shed Labor Day weekend, please allow plenty of
time to check in freight or purchase tickets. For freight
shipments, we will give priority to groceries, personal
items and island store/restaurant items. Freight such
as building supplies, furniture and appliances will be
shipped based on availability and, if possible,
shouldn’t be sent to CBL until after the holiday.

If you have any freight questions, please call the
freight department at 207-774-7871 x116.

Blood Drive on September 10

Casco Bay Lines is teaming up with Long Island Fire

 
Birthdays

Patrick Donovan
August 9th

Rachel Haynes
August 20th

Jeffrey Legere
August 20th

Anniversaries

Sarah Stauffer
1 year

8/31/2023
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& Rescue to sponsor a blood drive on Tuesday,
September 10. The drive will run from 9:00A - 2:00P
at Casco Bay Lines.

Please consider becoming a donor and/or asking a
family member or friend to do the same! Please call
1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767) or visit
RedCrossBlood.org and enter "Casco Bay Lines" to
schedule your appointment. Walk-in appointments
will not be allowed, so please sign up as soon as
possible.

2024 Cruising Casco Bay Concert Series

There are still tickets available for the 2024 Cruising
Casco Bay Summer Concert Series presented in
partnership with 98.9 WCLZ and Three of Strong
Spirits. Catch Toby McAllister & The Sierra Sounds
on Thursday, August 22nd and a second show for
Gina and the Red Eye Flight Crew on Thursday,
September 5th.

Don't miss out on these incredible performances!
​Visit our website to view more details and purchase
your tickets!
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